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2015 – NOTICE TO SHIPPING #19 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 
 
INSTALLATION OF THREE WHARVES IN THE SOUTH-SHORE CANAL 
 
Mariners are advised that due to the construction of the new Champlain Bridge, aggregate will 
be offloaded from a ship in the South-Shore Canal where the new Champlain Bridge will be 
located. In order to offload the material, 3 wharves will be positioned below the current 
Champlain Bridge in the navigation channel (see attached picture for position and dimensions).  
 
Ocean Group will be installing the wharves between August 3rd and 10th when no commercial 
shipping is in the area. This being said, workboats may be in the area but should not hamper 
navigation. 
 
During the installation as well as once installation is complete, mariners should navigate at 
slowest safe speed in that area.  Two-way navigation will be in effect in the South-Shore Canal, 
but there will be a no meet zone in the vicinity of the wharves.  
 
We will monitor the situation closely and advise you of any changes. 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
July 30, 2015 
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